

BOARD OF GOVERNORS OF THE

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20551

BEN 5. BERNANKE

May 15, 2012

Mr. Gary Mitchell Executive Director, Office of Accreditation Federal Law Enforcement Training Accreditation 1131 Chapel Crossing Road, TH383 Glynco, GA 31524

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

On behalf of the Federal Reserve System, I would like to congratulate the Federal Law Enforcement Training Accreditation Board on its 10th anniversary. I understand that FLETA has made significant contributions to improving the professionalism of federal law enforcement through its accreditation standards for federal training academies and federal training programs. The Federal Reserve System is proud that FLETA has accredited our Basic Law Enforcement Course.

The mission of the Federal Reserve's law enforcement officers is to protect and safeguard the premises, property, personnel, and operations of the nation's central bank. Adherence to the FLETA standards ensures that our law enforcement officers are provided consistently high-quality training that prepares them to carry out their responsibilities effectively.

We look forward to our continued relationship with FLETA and opportunities to contribute to its future success.

Sincerely,